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To Parents/Guardians: 

 

Earlier this week, Envirotec – a company that provides environmental 

services, including hazardous waste management – was at our school as 

part of a routine process for managing and disposing of the chemicals in 

our chemistry lab. While they were at our school, they discovered a 

chemical that requires greater care for its disposal. As a result, the RCMP 

Explosive Disposal Unit from Regina will be on site at Allan Composite 

School on Saturday, June 13 to dispose of this chemical. As an added 

precaution, members of the Allan Fire Department will be on hand during 

the disposal. 

 

Once the chemical was found, we worked with Envirotec and the RCMP 

unit to ensure that all necessary precautions were taken to protect our 

students and staff. 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Nadia Breckner 


